
Dear Lawmakers, 
 
Please reconsider your stance on House Bill 3063.   
 
As a parent, I have always done my best to help my son live as healthy of life as possible, a part 
of which has included protecting his medical freedom.  Parents deserve the right to protect 
their child in the ways that they believe to be best.  In the case of our family, limiting our son's 
exposure to poisons that are in vaccines has been one of the ways that we have promoted good 
health for our son.  
 
Getting vaccinated imposes a great risk to a baby and child's health, and I believe that risking 
getting the disease and treating it, if one catches the disease, is much better for a person's 
health than possibly suffering from bad side effects of getting vaccines.  I believe that the rise in 
many childhood diseases such as (autism and diabetes) can be partially attributed to the higher 
number of vaccines that are required for children now, compared to the much lower amount of 
vaccines that were required thirty years ago.  PLEASE let parents be the best judge of what is 
medically sound for their child!  Please vote No on House Bill 3063. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Becky L. Mace Robinson 
Gresham, OR Resident 
 


